
COVID-19
SCHOOL TESTING

You have been identified as either having close contact with someone who has tested positive 
for COVID-19 or as someone who is experiencing COVID-like symptoms (fever (>100.4°F), cough, 
shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, chills, sore throat, headache, muscle/body aches, runny 
nose or congestion, vomiting, diarrhea, and/or a new loss of taste or smell).

Maricopa County and Banner Health Urgent Care have teamed up to offer you COVID-19 testing  
at no cost to you.

WeArePublicHealth.org

EMAIL
COVIDparenthotline@maricopa.gov

PHONE
Dial 2-1-1, select option 6 (for COVID-19), and 
then option 3 (for the COVID Parent Hotline)

TESTING APPOINTMENTS MUST BE MADE AHEAD OF TIME

WHEN SHOULD I GET 
TESTED?

Testing is recommended any 
time after day 7 through day 14 
of quarantine period. You can 
develop symptoms up to 14 

days after close contact with an 
infectious person. You can get 
tested anytime during those 14 
days but most people develop 

symptoms within a week.

WHY SHOULD I GET 
TESTED?

If you or someone in your family 
is at higher risk for severe 

complications due to COVID-19, 
you may want to know if you are 
carrying the virus. While waiting 
for the 14-day quarantine period 
to expire, it is a good idea to stay 
away from anyone in the family 

who may be at higher risk and to 
wear a mask while in public.

CAN I GO BACK TO 
SCHOOL WITH A 
NEGATIVE TEST?

No. Because you can develop 
symptoms for up to 14 days after 
close contact with an infectious 
person, you must remain out of 
school for 14 days, even if your 

test is negative.

Please bring this flyer with you to your appointment.
Insurance information will be requested; however, you will not be asked for any out-of-pocket payments including co-pays.

	▶ Banner Urgent Care sites - register online at  
urgentcare.BannerHealth.com

	▶ Arizona State Fairgrounds (also provides drive-through 
flu shots) - register online at  
doctors.BannerHealth.com/provider/Covid-19+testing

	▶ Or schedule an appointment by calling 844-549-1851

COVID-19 QUESTIONS:


